
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
4th April 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Today brings spring term to a close and 

what a lovely day it is for it! The sun is 

shining and the children have really 

enjoyed playing outside during this 

better weather.  

You should all receive your child’s end 

of term reports tonight. It has been my 

absolute pleasure to read through 

them all this week. The overarching 

theme from all the teachers’ 

comments is how hard every child is 

working in all of their lessons. 

Comments on Star of the Week 

certificates each week certainly reflect 

this and this ethos can be seen and felt 

in each classroom throughout school. 

We can’t ask for any more from our 

children. They are making us proud of 

their hard work and dedicated 

attitudes and we wish them all a 

wonderful Easter break and look 

forward to seeing everyone back at 

school on Tuesday 22nd April.  
 

 

 

 

 
Henry R Alice 

Trying hard with 
handwriting 

Great nursery rhyme 
singing 

William R Rocco 

Super learning of times 
tables 

Fantastic phonics 

Amelia Br Teddy 

Working really hard this 
half term 

A really productive half 
term 

James DN Abigail H 

Amazing effort in all 
subjects 

Amazing effort in all 
subjects 

Isaac R  

Amazing quality of work in 
all subjects 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 95.6 

Class 1 95.5 

Class 2 94.6 

Class 3 95.1 

Class 4 97.3 

 

 

Dates this half term: 
 

Friday 4th April   School closes for half term 

Tuesday 22nd April  School reopens 

Tuesday 22nd April Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 7th May Class Photographs 

Monday 12th May  Year 6 SATs week 

 

 

 

 
C1 Indiana For displaying our half 

term’s value of Friendship 

 

C2 Betsy 
C3 Elliott 
C4 Livvy 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 66 48 

Lotherton 84 72 

Parlington 108 55 

Hazlewood 101 50 

 

Message from the office 

Please check in your child’s book bag for 

their end of spring term reports.  You will 

notice that there are no attendance letters 

this time.  We have moved to a new 

system and we are in the process of 

transferring all our attendance data.   

 

Chocolate Galore! 

Our Easter raffle was a huge success 

and raised £247 for our school 

fundraising! Thank you all for 

supporting us.  

A big thank you to the Prentices from 

Ian’s Mobile Farm for donating crème 

eggs for all the children in school. This 

was a lovley treat and helped put a 

smile on any disappointed faces after 

the raffle draw.  

We also want to say thank you to 

Balfour Beatty for donating eggs for all 

the children today. They reached out 

to us this week to ask about the imapct 

of the central reservation road works 

on the M1 on the school community 

and wanted to make a gesture to the 

school. I took the opportunity to tell 

them about our fundraising to improve 

our outdoor areas and whether they 

could help us further with this. They 

are looking into grants we can apply 

for from them so we will keep our 

fingers crossed! 

 

 

 

Art Competition Winners! 
Well done to Betsy, our school art 
compeition winner and to Rory, 
Connor and Sophia, our runners up. 

 

School Council 

Don’t forget to check out our end of 

term school council newsletter! 


